VILLAGE OF TAHSIS

Notice

Sewer Main Repairs
March 13-23, 2018

Mar-Tech Underground Services Ltd. will be carrying out
repairs to the Village sewer mains during this period.

Expect to see crews and equipment working throughout the
Village.

This is the last component of the Village’s Wastewater
System Condition Assessment and Optimization Project
funded through the Federal/Provincial Clean Water and

Wastewater Fund program.

For further information call the Village Office at
250-934-6344. (After hours, please call (250)934-6344 and
press “9” to leave a message on the radio system)



